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We would like to Congratulate Tom Channel and 
Dwayn Butterfield for there recent accomplishments.

CEDIA honored the best in the industry during the annual Electronic Lifestyles® Awards 
Banquet held on Saturday September 10, during CEDIA EXPO 2005. Awards were given out 
for the Designers' Choice Awards, Manufacturers' Excellence Awards, and Industry Awards 
including 2005 Installer of the Year. With a record breaking number of entries this year 
these awards were very competitive. 

We are pleased to announce that Tom Channel was awarded The 2005 CEDIA Installer of 
the Year. Tom has been with Tri City Electronics, Inc. for 9 years now and is a level 1 CEDIA 
certified installer. Tom has just recently taken his certification test to move up to level 2.

We would like to also congratulate Dwayn Butterfield who has just completed his testing 
and has achieved his level 1 CEDIA certification. Dwayn has been with Tri City Electronics 
for 3 years. 

We are very proud of Tom and Dwayn. They have 
worked hard to to achieve these goals.

Congratulations! 


